
 

 

April 27, 2016 

2016-012 

EQUITIES TRADING NOTICE 

Discontinuing MOC eligibility for 
the current TSX Venture symbols 

Effective close of business on Friday, April 29th the S&P/TSX Venture Select 
Index will be decommissioned.  As a result, Market on Close (MOC) eligibility on 
these securities will be removed. As per our standard operating procedure, 
MOC will remain eligible for one additional week.   Effective Monday, May 9th 
there will be no TSX Venture listed security with MOC-eligible enabled.   

As a reference point, please refer to 
http://www.tsx.com/resource/en/905/2011-069-en.pdf which outlines the 
criteria for TSX Venture MOC eligibility. 
  

If you have any questions, please contact TSX Market Operations at 416-947- 
4357. 


